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From: Chloe Purves  
Sent: 09 May 2018 16:34
To: General
Subject: Please can this be passed onto Hilary Saunders.
 
Dear Hilary, 
I am writing in correspondence to the planning application for the land opposite
Beacholme on the Quarter Deck, Covet Hill, Robin Hoods Bay. I object to this application. I
do not believe that our village needs a timber hut as it will spoil the land marks we have to
offer. Also, I question the measurement on the plans as the height of the gabion basket
wall is shown as only a meter tall, however surely it has to be more than one meter
tall due to digging approx six meters back into the cliff and the steep slope of the cliff in
areas. Furthermore, possibly causing cliff erosion. I have grown up in this beautiful village
and really do not think the timber hut will fit into place here. 
 
Thank you very much for reading my email,
Chloe Purves.
Willow Dene,
Church Lane,
Flyingthorpe
Yo22 4PN 
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